## Report of Curricular Review Committee F'09-S'10

Rainer Newberry

This year we have nearly completed 118 requests for new or changed Undergraduate courses and degrees. We will complete the final ones next Monday (probably) and if not, will continue meeting until we do so.

Our major tasks are to insure that new and modified courses are sufficiently thought out that students who take such a course will not suffer from organizational, expectation, prerequisite, or similar problems. In addition, we check the arithmetic of course credits and credit assignment and

